
Are you a caregiver or healthy
adult looking to help further
the research on cognitive
impairment and Alzheimer's
disease? 

 

 

Participate in a new research
study: 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If interested, please call: 
646-774-8635 
 

THE STUDY IS CONDUCTED AT THE NEW YORK STATE
PSYCHIATRIC INSTITUTE/COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY MEDICAL

CENTER AND IS FUNDED BY THE NATIONAL INSTITUTE ON AGING.

Eligible participants are healthy adults, aged 60-85 years 

Help us assess new ways of testing memory and attention

Receive a free research MRI scan

May receive monetary compensation for your time 
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THE STUDY IS CONDUCTED AT THE ALZHEIMER DISEASE RESEARCH CENTER OF THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AND IS FUNDED BY THE NATIONAL INSTITUTE ON AGING.
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